
03/20/2025 
 
WACO Family & Friends; 
 

The Chili Cookoff will be held on Saturday March 22nd from 5:00 
pm until 9:00 pm at Mike & Cindy’s place. 

Matt is making some wonderful trophies for the winner’s, you will all 
want one. We will award the top three in Mild Chili, Hot Chilli and top two 
for deserts & sides. 

If you want a guaranteed place to sit then please bring a chair. 
We are not sure if we will have enough chairs, so you might bring one in 
case it is needed. 

Please plan on attending, it will be a really good time. 
For more information, please read the minutes. 
 
If you would like to help with the set up on this event, please 

show up at 4:00. 
 
Below is from the minutes: 
 
The next item that was discussed was the annual Chili Cook-

off.  Mike volunteered to host this event in his garage again this 
year.  Several dates were proposed and Mike consulted his calendar and 
said that Saturday March 22 would be best for him.  We will start the 
evening activities at 5 PM.  Be looking for an email about set-up prior to the 
event.  If you can help with setting up the garage the time will be just before 
the cook-off!  If you want a guaranteed place to sit then please bring a 
chair. If you have any extra chairs, it would be good to bring them!  Becky 
gave some information to the newer members who weren’t familiar with the 
chili cook-off.  Becky said you could make a chili, either mild or hot, and 
bring it in a crock-pot to keep it warm.  There will be tasting cups that 
members can try all of the chili’s and vote on their favorite.  We will also be 
voting for your favorite side dish and favorite dessert as well.  Members are 
encouraged to bring something for at least one of these categories. 
Members can choose to make something for each category if they 
want!  Becky announced that Matt is making our prizes for evening.  There 
will be a 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place for the hot chili and the same for the mild 
chili.  There will be 1st and 2nd place for the sides and 1st and 2nd prize for 
the best desserts.  Come with an appetite and be ready to vote for your 
favorite. 



 

Current Officers: 
          President – Kevin Clark 316-644-6049 ksnclark@cox.net 
          Vice President – Doug Stukey 316-832-1028 
boatman_55@sbcglobal.net 
          Ast. Vice President – Bob Cox 316-209-1054 
robs427chvl@hotmail.com 
          Secretary – Becky Stukey 316-832-1028 
boatman_55@sbcglobal.net 
          Treasurer – David Gohring 316-706-0973 degohring@outlook.com 
          
Web Site: http://wichitachevelle.com 
  
          Facebook: facebook.com/wichitaareachevelleowners 
  
David Gohring 
WACO – Treasurer 
7550 N Greenwich 
Wichita KS 67226-8253 
316-744-2381 H# 
316-706-0973 C# 
degohring@outlook.com 
I am – You are, “We the People”. 
 
He who dies with the most 
Toys, wins! 
Today is the most important day of your life. 
Think Before You Speak. 
Think more, talk less. 
Think twice, say nothing. 
Think what you like, but don’t say it. 
There should be a filter between the brain and mouth.  
Let it go! 
In God we trust. 
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